DARTMOUTH COLLEGE

** OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS -
HANOVER - NEW HAMPSHIRE

May 1, 1962

Dear Professor Ferrater:

I am sorry you can't make it on May 19. We will be glad to see you
in September, I think it would probably be best if you were to write us
three or four weeks in advance of the time you ultimately decide is
convenient for you.

il

-Best’ wishes, |
Sincerely yours,

DAVIS JAC
Assistant Director
of Admissions
Professor Jose Ferrater
915 Wyndon Avenue
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania
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